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September 24, 1984

Dr. Rebekka Struik ,
Department of Mathematics
University of Colorado
Boulder, CO 80309

Dear Rebekka:

I'm pleased that Lida Barrett can come in March; she will do a superb
Jjob,

There is one thing more that you need do with respect to arrangements.
She will be supported by the National office and I will contact the Casper
people about making {(and paying for) local arrangements,
I have written Eileen Poiani,
. Lida's talks are fine; let's go with these, |

I expect the "National Meeting in Boulder" is a misprint and shou]d be
“Anahelm“

Thanks for doing such a good job!

Most sincerely,

éé. David Ballew, Head

Department of Mathematical
: Sciences
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